Blakehill Primary School

Highfield Road Idle Bradford BD10 8QN

Telephone: 01274 414355 Fax: 01274 414356

Email: office@blakehill.bradford.sch.uk

www.blakehillprimary.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr T Patterson

Head of School: Mrs L Keighley

15th March 2019



Dear parents/carers of pupils in Year 2

As a listening school, we value the views of our parents and pupils at Blakehill.

In light of the concerns and opinions expressed by parents recently, school have reviewed their decision to cancel the Year 2 educational visit to the Mosque and have decided to reschedule the trip. This will take place in June.

A letter providing all of the details for the rescheduled visit will be sent out to parents next week. Please make sure that you provide consent by the deadline date if you would like your child to visit the Mosque as provision will be made based on the number of pupils with consent.

A representative from the Mosque will be visiting school within the next couple of weeks to meet with the children in year 2 as part of their ongoing religious education. Parents are more than welcome to attend this should they wish to do so.

At Blakehill we continue to strive to provide a gorgeously broad and balanced curriculum, enriched by additional opportunities to help our children grow into independent, confident and positive individuals who value and respect diversity. As a school, we believe that this is vital if we are able to contribute effectively as adults, in a world full of increasing change and challenges.

As always, thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards, Mrs L Keighley











